MARK BERRY
DIRECTOR
MBERRY@GROTON-CT.GOV

27 SPICER AVENUE, NOANK, CONNECTICUT 06340
TELEPHONE (860) 536-5680 FAX (860) 536-5690
WWW.GROTON-CT.GOV WWW.GROTONREC.COM

Memorandum

To: Betsy Moukawsher

Town Clerk

Cc: Antoinette Pancaro – Town Clerk's Office

Carol Buckingham - Town Clerk's Office

From: Catherine Hoffman

Parks and Recreation Department

Date: September 23, 2015

Subject: Trails Coordinating Task Force September 24, 2015, Meeting Cancellation Notice

The September 24, 2015, meeting of the Trails Coordinating Task Force has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting is October 22, 2015.